Templemoor

Infant and Nursery School

Wednesday 21st March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,
Holiday Club Provision

The X Club Breakfast and After School Clubs are very well established at Templemoor Infant
and Nursery School and are now being used by over 100 children every day. Our Holiday
Club is also popular, being used by over 20 children each day.

Due to the club’s busy schedule and the space required to accommodate its activities, it is
increasingly difficult to carry out repair and maintenance works in the school hall and
nursery building. As a result, the School Governors have agreed to close the Holiday Club
each year during the last week of the summer holiday to allow for essential maintenance
and cleaning work to be carried out in preparation for the new school year.

So this year, our summer holiday club will run from Friday 27th July 2018 until Friday 24th
August 2018. Breakfast and After School Club will reopen on Tuesday 4th September when
we begin our new school year.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Best wishes,
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Stuart Hodgson
Headteacher
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